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Mass Intentions—St. Mary’s Drumlish 
  
Sat  8.00: Peter Mimnagh, Kilnashee 
Sun  11.00: Micheal/Jack Corr 
Fri  8.00: Michael Mulleady, Leitrim Cross 
Sat  8.00: Jim/Mai/Mattie/Lizzie Creegan & Dfm 
Sun  11.00: Pat/Jane Quinn, Kilnashee 
  

Mass Intentions—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck 
 
Sun  10.00: Michael Harte & Dolan Dfm 
Fri  7.00: Mona Brady 
Sun  10.00: Patrick/Teresa Martin, Aughadowry 
 
Note:  Because of the new pastoral situation, and because 
of the 8 p.m. Mass in Drumlish, it is necessary to change 
the Friday evening Mass in Ballinamuck to 7 p.m. so that 
if necessary one priest can cover both Masses.  

  
   Ministries—St. Mary’s Drumlish 

  
Readers    Sat:    Mary Ross 
        Sun:   Sr. Kathleen Duffy 
          
Communion  Sat:   Bernadette Noonan  
        Sun:   Anna B. Corrigan 
 

Ministries—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck  
  
Readers    Sun:  Mary McKenna  
Communion  Sun:  Mary Breslin 
 

Sacramental Enrolment for Schools 
 
The children of St. Patrick’s N.S. Ballinamuck  and 
St. Mary’s N.S. Drumlish who are making their First 
Communion and Confirmation will be enrolled in St. 
Patrick’s Church, Ballinamuck on Wednesday, 21st 
October at 7 pm and in St. Mary’s Church, Drumlish 
on Wednesday, 4th November at 7 p.m.  All children 
and their parents are requested to be present. 
 

Baptism 
 
Kayla Maree Ledwith d/o David & Fiona, Mill Oaks 
was recently baptised and welcomed into our faith 
community. 

Celebrating Year of Consecrated Life 
  
On Sunday next,  25th October, Bishop Francis Duffy 
will be the chief celebrant at the 11 a.m. Mass in St. 
Mary’s Drumlish.  At this Mass we recall the priests, 
sisters and brother from the Parish of Drumlish & 
Ballinamuck who were called to build up the 
Kingdom of God over the years and throughout the 
world.  Relatives of those  priests, sisters and brother 
will carry a lighted candle in their memory.  They will 
also perform the  Reading of the Word of God, bring 
the offertory gifts and pray a Communion Reflection.  
While we celebrate with joy and gratitude the memory 
of those noble people, we also pray that others too 
may hear the voice of the Lord and become priests and 
religious who will bring the Word of God to others, 
who will celebrate the Eucharist and be mediators of 
God’s love and compassion in a world searching for 
meaning. 

P.T.A.A 
 
 Pioneer Dinner Dance in the Rustic Inn, 

Abbeyshrule on Friday, 13th November.  Tickets 
€25 available from Adrian Lennon at 0877056605.  
Music by T.R. Dallas. 
 Annual Mass for Deceased members of the Pioneers 

will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Drumlish on 
Friday, 20th November at 8 p.m. 

 
Dromard Child Care  

 
Dromard Child Care are holding our Mega 
Fundraising Halloween Party on Friday 23rd October, 
from 6:30pm – 8:30pm in the Latin School, Moyne.  
All witches, ghouls & ghosts are invited.  Please 
support. 
 

Cake Sale Ballinamuck National School 
 
Pupils from 5th and 6th Class from St 
Patrick’s N.S. Ballinamuck are holding their 
Annual Cake sale for Goal.  It will take place 
in the school on Monday 19th October from 
1.00 to 2.00 pm.  They invite all people from 

the Community and surrounding areas to help them 
raise funds for this charity. Please support. 

Make a Difference  
 
Pope Francis met with 500 young people in St Peter's 
Basilica in Rome and had a few encouraging words 
for them. He said:  
'Why do I like being with the youth? Because you all 
have inside your heart a promise of hope. You are 
bearers of hope. You all, it's true, live in the present, 
but looking towards the future...you are authors of the 
future, craftsmen of the future... it is also your 
responsibility. You all are craftsmen and women of the 
future.  
First, you like beauty, and when you make music, do 
theatre, make paintings - things of beauty - you are 
searching for that beauty, you are researchers of 
beauty. Second, you are prophets of goodness. You all 
like goodness, to be good. And this goodness is 
contagious, it helps all others. Third, you are thirsty 
for truth: to search for the truth. .... And these three 
desires that you have in your heart, you should bring 
them forward, to the future, and make a future with 
beauty, with goodness and with truth.  
I wanted to tell you this, to tell you: courage, go 
forward, make noise. Where there is youth, there 
should be noise. Then, we'll adjust things, but the 
dreams of a young person always make noise. Go 
forward! ... Please, go against the current. Be 
courageous ... Go against the current of this 
civilization that is doing so much harm. Do you 
understand this? To go against the current; and this 
means to make noise, to go forward, but with the 
values of beauty, of goodness and of truth. This is 
what I wanted to tell you. I want to wish you all well, 
a good work, joy in the heart: joyful youth!'  

Deaths 
 
Pray for the repose of the souls of Bridie Lenahan nee 
McGovern, Crois Bothar; Gertie Nicholl nee 
McWade, The Meadows and Evelyn Beirne, 
Cloncoose whose funerals took place in recent weeks.  
May they rest in peace. 
 

ICA Gratitude 
 
Sincere thanks to everyone for their very generous 
support for our fundraiser for the Irish Heart 
Foundation on Sunday October 4th. It was very much 
appreciated from all the ladies in Ballinamuck ICA.  
 

98 Memorial Hall 
 
The reconvened AGM of the 98 Hall will take place 
on Wednesday night, 21st October in the meeting 
room at 8 p.m. Failure to elect a Committee for the 
running of the Hall at this meeting will result in the 
closure of the Hall and the cancellation of all services 
and activities at the end of May 2016.  In the 
meantime the present committee will remain in place 
in a  caretaker capacity.  We make a special appeal to 
parents of children who use the Hall for  various 
activities to please come along on Wednesday 21st at 
8 p.m. to insure the continued opening of the Hall. 

 
Drumlish Social Calendar 

 
 A Fundraiser in the Old Village Inn on Sunday 

night  25th October in aid of senior citizen 
Christmas party.  Music by D J Ken. All welcome. 
 Art Classes resumed in Drumlish Community 

Centre on Wednesday's from 10 - 12noon - limited 
places available; develop a new hobby or improve 
your artistic skills in a fun filled environment. 
 Social Dance Classes continues on Wednesday 

nights at 8pm in the PORTER HOUSE, with tutor 
Pauline. Dance for exercise, fun or to  fine tune 

Mission Sunday—18th October 2015 

“Courage doesn't always 
roar. Sometimes courage is 
the quiet voice at the end of 
the day saying, "I will try 
again tomorrow." 
   

   - Mary Anne Radmacher 


